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5/29/2016

The Honorable Nikki R.Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Re: Request to Review "Shadows Among Us:Recognizingand Breaking the Cycleof Narcissistic
Control" by L.S.Corbin

DearGovernor Haley,

I appreciate this opportunity to submit to you a copy of "Shadows Among Us: Recognizing and
Breaking the Cycle of Narcissistic Control", written and published by myself, earlier this year, for
your review and use.

This book was written for many reasons, however; first and foremost was to find its way into the
hands of those who needed its words. Recognizingthat you are not alone in your suffering is the
first step in ending a cycle of abuse that likely has continued throughout your life. Since its
publication, I have given several copies away to friends or mere acquaintances and received
outstanding positive feedback. It seemsthat those people who read the book, read it through their
own experiences, and its words become their own. They become excited that they can give this
book to someone else they know in a similar situation.

Kindest regards,

It is my goal that this book continue to work its "magic" through our society, no matter how large
or small its impact may be on the reader(s). As a fellow South Carolinian, I would be thrilled for
your Office (considering its tremendous impact on ending abuse in our society) to be part of this
process. It is currently available for purchase on Amazon.com and Kindle, or I would be happy to
donate several copies, if necessary.

I would greatly appreciate your time in reviewing this book and certainly welcome any comments
or improvements.

Lori SCorbin


